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Message from the Principal

2024 Student Enrolment Survey- Going
somewhere? Staying with us?

Early next week, parents/caregivers will receive an SMS

from the school regarding our 2024 Student Enrolment

Survey. Each family will be asked to follow the

instructions provided and respond to the survey by

Friday, 8 September. The survey will take no more

than a few minutes for each family. A Connect message

with more detailed information will be sent out just

prior to the SMS itself.

Attending to this survey is vital, as funding is allocated

to the school based solely on student enrolment.

Furthermore, this information is crucial for staffing and

class structure preparation for the commencement of

the school year.

Even if there is a remote likelihood that your child(ren)

may not be returning to Maylands Peninsula Primary

School in 2024, please indicate this when you complete

the SMS reply with a comment. Furthermore, if

personal circumstances change after you have

returned your survey, please contact Mrs Reddish in

the school office so that this information can be

recorded. Your participation in this process is greatly

appreciated. Thank you.

 

Other Newsletter Items
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2023 Book Week Dress-Up Day

What an amazing array of costumes were on display as

staff and students embraced the opportunity to come

to school dressed as their favourite book character or

book. As is the case most years, trying to guess the

characters the students were dressed up as added to

the fun of the day. Well done to all for getting into the

spirit of the day.

 



Faction Athletics Carnival

Hopefully, by the time you are reading this message,

the 2023 Faction Athletics Carnival will be ‘done and

dusted’ for another year. We had a glorious day on the

Monday with the long distance, long jump and vortex

throw events all taking place. It was pleasing to see

many parents/caregivers out in support. A full list of

the results and the names of the champions and

runners up from Year 3-6 will be available in the next

newsletter.



 
School Photos

A reminder to all that school photos are due to take

place early next week. Please refer to the Connect

notice sent out last week for the specific details about

the date/time for each class. If you have any questions

about school photos, please make contact with Mrs

Alver in the school office.

 
Running Club

Congratulations to Thomas from Hardey for making it

to 100km and Mongol from Venville for cracking the

200km barrier. Well done boys. A big ‘thumbs up’ to a

couple of our parents in Mandy and Norm who

reached the 100km and 200km mark respectively.

Keep setting the example!





P&C Contacts

Main email:

pac@mpps.wa.edu.au

Uniform Shop: uniforms@mpps.wa.edu.au

Canteen email:

canteen@mpps.wa.edu.au

School Board

The School Board can be contacted via email:

schoolboard@mpps.wa.edu.au

 

P&C News

 
Parent Teacher LeaderBall

Thank you to the nine teams of 48 parents, 12

teachers, 8 faction captains and 4 school councillors

who took part in the Parent Teacher LeaderBall

competition at Faction Carnival today.  

We're all winners with $544.00 raised for the school

from participant entry and some awesome

sponsorship with team "Leaderhosen" taking the prize

for best fundraising effort (and most serious training

regime).  See you all again next year!

This event was organised by volunteers from the P&C. 

If you're a parent or caregiver of a Year 2 child or up

and you are interested in organising this event or any

others please contact Meg at

fundraising@mpps.wa.edu.au

 

Canteen
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Anxiety and Your Child

Wednesday 13 September

5.30 pm - 7.30 pm 

 
Midvale Hub

Midvale Hub are offering parent workshops at

Maylands PPS during Term 3.

The following workshops are available to all parents

and caregivers. There is

Please submit your expressions of Interest in any of

these workshop through ‘Workshops’ in Qkr.

 

 



 



 

Upcoming Events

Monday, 4 September - Wednesday, 6
September | School Photos

Friday, 8 September | JB4 andM1 Assembly

Thursday, 14 September | Year 3 SERCUL
Incursion

Monday, 18 September | Interschool jumps,
distance throws and long-distance events

Wednesday, 20 September | Interschool Athletics
carnival

Friday, 22 September | JA3 and JB5 Assembly

Friday, 22 September | End of Term 3

Wednesday, 11 October | Term 4 commences
(students)

Visit the school calendar on the website for details
of all future events.

VIEW ONLINE CALENDAR
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Address:

60 Kelvin Street,

Maylands

Western Australia 6051

Office Hours:

8.00am – 4.00pm

Phone:

08 9462 6700

Newsletter items:

To submit items for inclusion in the school newsletter

contact the school office.

EMAIL MPPS

VISIT MPPS WEBSITE

Quote of the Fortnight

Most things don’t happen because of who we are but

because of what we did or did not do.

 

School Ethos

We at Maylands Peninsula Primary School are

committed to:

Encouraging students to be successful learners. 

The principles of developmental learning. 

Life-long learning and reflective practices. 

Developing attitudes and values of care and concern

for self, others and the environment. 

Maintaining a safe environment for all. 

Building partnerships with students, parents and

the community.

 

Maylands Peninsula Primary School

SUPPORTERS
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Sam Baker & Natalie Latter

Ph: 6244 1841

John Caputo

Ph: 0433 158 384 
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because you are a member of our school community. Let us know if we
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